
Asbestos Notification  

 

Please be advised of our annual notification with respect to our asbestos management plan. 

  

Griswold Elementary School – 303 Slater Ave  

No known asbestos bearing materials were used in the construction of the facility. 

  

Griswold Middle School – 211 Slater Avenue: Asbestos containing floor tiles were identified in the kitchen area, several janitor’s 

closets and a storage room. This building was added to the management plan in 2002. In the summer of 2007, asbestos containing 

floor tile was removed in first floor handicap bathroom. There was no asbestos activity during the 2007/08 school year. There 

have been abatements in the middle school during the summer of 2009 by the building project but none by the maintenance 

department. There have been abatements of asbestos floor tile during the building project in the summer of 2010. Asbestos 

containing pipe insulation in our boiler room vault has been identified and recorded in the asbestos management plan. 

 

Griswold High School – 267 Slater Avenue: No known asbestos bearing materials were used in the construction of the facility.  

 

Griswold Alternative School – 1553 Glasgo Road:  Asbestos containing floor tiles were identified, There was an abatement to 

floor tile in the hallway and under the carpet in the front section on the middle school side of the building summer of 2007, we 

removed asbestos floor tile from first floor classroom and offices. There was no asbestos activity during the 2007/08 school year. 

There was asbestos abatement to the boiler during the summer of 2009. Asbestos containing floor tiles remain in the janitor closet 

and storage room under carpet. 

 

There has been no asbestos abatement activity in the 2018/2-19 school year. There are no planned asbestos related  activities for 

2018/2019 

 

 

It is the intention of the Griswold Public Schools to comply with all federal and state regulations controlling asbestos and to take 

whatever steps are necessary to ensure students and employees a healthy and safe environment in which to learn and work. You 

are welcome to review a copy of the asbestos management plan in the Superintendent's Office and the main office of each school 

building during regular business hours. 


